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Library services to be affected in SML from August 21-23

The nave restoration is now in its final stages and the library staff is preparing to move into its new spaces next
week. As a result, Circulation, Information and Privileges services will be unavailable in Sterling Memorial Library
from Thursday August 21 to Saturday August 23, as services and equipment are relocated to the restored nave.
During this timeframe, readers will be able to pick up materials from the SML self-serve hold shelf and use the self-
check machines located in the Franke Reading Room to check out library materials. In addition, the Bass Library
circulation desk will be open as usual. Please note that the staff in Bass will not be able to issue new visitor
privileges cards, but will continue to assist with all circulation, information and existing library account needs. Full
services in Sterling Memorial Library will resume in the restored nave on Monday, August 25th. Any questions
should be directed to the Bass Circulation Desk at 203-432-1874 or email askyale@gmail.com [1].
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